Religious Studies Undergraduate Society Departmental Report
Wednesday, March 9th, 2016

Working together with many other departments for an apartment crawl for the end
of March.

Putting out the call out for applications to our executive - if you know of anyone
majoring or minoring in Religious Studies who'’s interested please email
rsusmcgill@gmail.com

We are putting together a potluck for students and professors at Birks.

We are ordering apparel.




